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August 19, 2016 
 
 

INVITATION TO COMMENT ON PROPOSED REVISIONS TO LOCAL RULES 

 

 

The Orange County Superior Court is seeking comments pursuant to California Rules of 

Court, rule 10.613 on proposed repeal of specified provisions of the Local Rules of Court. 

The rules proposed to be repealed are Rules 368, 601.05, 601.07, 601.09, 601.19, 

602.02, 603.07, 603.09, 603.12, 604.02, 605.03, 607.11, 608.01, 608.02, 608.19, 609.03, 

610.02, 610.15, 610.18, 610.19, 611.01, 611.02, 611.09, 611.16, 613.01, 613.07, and 

613.09.  

Comments must be received by 12:00 p.m. on Friday, October 3, 2016. 

Information concerning Invitation to Comment on proposed revisions to the Local Rules 

of Court is available on the court’s website at:  

http://www.occourts.org/directory/local-rules/  


